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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing instead of recording a vlog as I have lost my voice. I would just like to take 
this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all of the staff, parents, governors and children who have 
all made me feel so welcome in my first term here at Great Crosby.  
 
Together we have already achieved so many things in this very busy first term - which has been jam 
packed full of events, living out our mission statement with your children being a shining example of 
how to live ' life to the full' with their enthusiasm and energy for all of the academic, sporting and 
creative activities planned out by our fabulous staff. Not only have we finished off the term with an 
Advent service, class rejoices, Reconciliation, Masses and 6 fantastic nativity plays, but the children 
have shown kindness and compassion with their very generous donations on many occasions 
throughout Advent raising money for CAFOD. I am sure you will agree that we are very lucky to have 
such wonderful children. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all of the staff for their hard work and 
commitment to ensure that the children receive such fantastic opportunities. I am sure you will join 
me in wishing them a well-deserved rest with their own families this Christmas. A special thanks to 
Father John who is always such a support with our liturgies and masses in school - thank you Father. 
 
And to you, a million thanks for all of your support, especially the PTA helpers and silver readers this 
term who have given their time so generously. The Christmas market, Buddy Bonanza and Breakfast 
with Santa were a huge success raising over £3,000 - please don't forget to check if your 
employer offers match funding for schools - this would be a massive help for the school. Thank you 
for your continued support - please do have a happy and peaceful Christmas. Stay safe and well -
children are back on Tuesday 9th January. I look forward to continuing on this exciting journey with 
you in the New Year. Merry Christmas. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs. L Morton 
Headteacher 
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